
 
 

We are keeping the Bronx reading! 
The day is fast approaching! 

Come out to ​Fordham​ ​Plaza​ on ​Saturday​, 
October​ ​17 ​between ​2:00 PM​ and ​4:00 PM​ to our 

inaugural ​The​ ​Bronx​ ​is​ ​Reading​ ​Day​! 
We will be giving out ​free​ books and swag while 

supplies last. 

Don’t forget to snap pictures and tag us on Instagram 

@thebronxisreading. 

Remember to wear your masks. 

We cannot wait to celebrate literacy with you all! 

#thebronxisreadingday 



 

 

 


